
Renaming Highway 7 in York 
Region 

  
Highway 7 is evolving from being a provincial freeway to a popular 
main street with more public transit, store fronts and residential 
buildings.  

 
With these changes in mind, York Region is asking for your input into 
changing the name Highway 7 to:  

Avenue 7 
Share your thoughts, ideas and suggestions: 

  
Public Consultation Centres 

  
Monday, January 18, 2010          7 p.m. – 9 p.m. 

Woodbridge College – Cafeteria  
71 Bruce Street, Vaughan   

  
Tuesday, January 19, 2010          7 p.m. – 9 p.m. 

Alexander Mackenzie High School - Cafeteria 
300 Major Mackenzie Drive W., Richmond Hill 

  
Wednesday, January 20, 2010      7 p.m. – 9 p.m. 

Markville Secondary School - Cafeteria 
1000 Carlton Road, Markham 

  
Staff will be available to discuss concerns and opportunities related to 
the renaming of Highway 7 to Avenue 7 in York Region. 

Learn more and submit your comments online: 
  

www.york.ca 

Please direct further inquiries to: 

 

Lizuarte Simas 
Manager Traffic Systems & Electrical 
Operations 
The Regional Municipality of York 
17250 Yonge Street, P.O. Box 147 
Newmarket, ON L3Y 6Z1 
Phone: 1-877-464-9675 Ext. 5209  
Fax:  905-895-7735 
Email: lizuarte.simas@york.ca 

  
 


